
 

MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

For Immediate Release 

November 9, 2022 

 

DeAllous Smith        

Director of Communications & Technology      

news@stonecrestga.gov   

Stonecrest to Hold Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for City Hall  
The community event will be held on Monday, November 14   

Stonecrest, GA – The City of Stonecrest will hold a ribbon cutting ceremony to celebrate the purchase of 

City Hall on Monday, November 14 at 5:30 p.m. The event will be held prior to the City Council’s 

Special Called Meeting.   

The Urban Redevelopment Agency of the City of Stonecrest, Georgia acquired the real property located 

at 3120 Stonecrest Boulevard, Stonecrest Georgia 30038 from Stonecrest Center LLC. 

 

 WHO:   Mayor and City Council  

  

 WHAT: Stonecrest City Hall ribbon cutting ceremony  

 

 WHEN:  Monday, November 14 at 5:30 p.m.  

 

 WHERE: Stonecrest City Hall  

3120 Stonecrest Boulevard 

Stonecrest, GA 30038 

 

 

### 

About the City of Stonecrest 

The City of Stonecrest is located in DeKalb County, Georgia. The City operates under a Council-Manager 

form of government. The City is minutes from downtown Atlanta and Hartsfield-Jackson International 

Airport. Stonecrest offers residents a live-work-play community. The City is known for shopping and 

restaurants in The Mall at Stonecrest area. Residents and visitors can explore nature or hiking trails and 

cycling opportunities in the area. For more information, visit: www.stonecrestga.gov. 
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